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Dates for the Diary:   
05/06/23 – Start of Term 6 
26/06/23 – Parent forum 6 
w/c 26/06/23 – Sports week 
04/07/23 – School Trip (Bristol Museum) 
05/07/23 – Shuffle Up Day 
07/07/23 – INSET Day (no school) 
14/07/23 – BEGFEST 
21/07/23 – Last Day of school! 
 

  

We are Historians.  
This term, the children will be learning all about the 

Ancient Egyptians. This includes exploring the various 

notable figures from the Era and significant events. 

We will also explore what traditions Egyptians from 

the New Kingdom followed to secure their place in 

the Afterlife.  

 
 

General Reminders: 
All Y5 classes have PE on Wednesdays and 

Fridays. Please ensure children come to school 

wearing suitable footwear and a water bottle.  

Also, as summer approaches, it 

may be useful for children to start 

bringing hats and sunscreen!  
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We are Writers 
 

Wolf Brother by Michelle Paver 

Narrative unit – How do authors reveal a 

character's motivation? 

As authors, we will be writing an alternative 

perspective piece about the wolf cub and Torak. 

The children will be thinking about all the 

writing devices they have learned in Year 5 and 

using these to create their final piece of writing. 

 

 

 

 

We are Self-Aware Citizens 
 

This term our theme for PSHE is ‘Dreams and 

Goals’. During our weekly PSHE lessons, we 

will be exploring the range of jobs available 

and thinking about the steps 

we need to take to achieve 

our goals. 

We are Writers 
 
 

We are Mathematicians 
Within maths, we will be looking at geometry 

with focus on position and direction of shapes. 

We will also explore converting units of measure 

and volume. The children will be challenged to 

give and explain their answers, building on their 

previous mathematical knowledge. 

 
Please encourage your  

child to continue using   

TT rockstars to maintain their times table 

fluency. All children should know their login but 

please speak to the class teacher if they need a 

reminder.  

 
 

 
This term we will also be… 

Computing – this term the children 

will continue coding.  
 

 

Music - this term the children will continue music 

lessons where they will develop  

their listening skills and play 

 pieces using glockenspiels! 

. 

Reading 

Your child will have come home with a new  

reading bookmark for this term. We would love every child 

to be reading at home five times a week – for every week 

in which your child reads three times, they will receive a 

raffle ticket and be entered into our prize draw!   

 

In addition to our narrative writing, the children will 

also be learning how to create a survival guide for 

Year 5. This will then support our  

writing as historians when we write  

instructions about ‘How to survive  

the afterlife’.  


